
SCDMV Response to Jolynn Flowers is below. 
 
Taylor Craig 

Office of the Governor 

1205 Pendleton Street 

Columbia, South Carolina 29201 

 
From: DMVConstituentServicesMail [mailto:DMVConstituentServices@scdmv.net]  

Sent: Thursday, March 05, 2015 2:59 PM 
To: 'brakes4lessgarnersferry@gmail.com' 

Cc: Craig, Taylor 

Subject: Jolynn Flowers  

 
Mrs. Flowers,  
 
Your e-mail to Governor Haley’s office concerning unsafe vehicles on South Carolina roadways has been 
forwarded to the Department of Motor Vehicles.  
 
We appreciate you taking the time to express your concerns and ideas regarding this matter. Previously, 
vehicle inspections were required by law until it was repealed in 1995.   Any new vehicle inspection 
requirements would first need to pass through the legislative process. 
                                                                                                                
Thank you again for taking the time to express your concerns. If we can be of any assistance in the 
future, please do not hesitate to contact the department at 803-896-5000. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Office of Constituent Services 
South Carolina Department of Motor Vehicles 
 
Cc:     Office of the Governor  
                 
 

mailto:DMVConstituentServices@scdmv.net

